
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jordans Prayer Letter  

September – October 15 2017 
 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
Greetings in the lovely name of Jesus!  
 

September 10 Gantt Street Baptist Church in Cayce, South Carolina honored 
Linda and I with a Special Missionary Day. They honored us for our 37 years we 
served in Italy.  It was a great day and a real blessing to be with Pastor Gene 
Rowell and the dear Church family for both services. 
 

September in our Weekly Bible Study, we saw 3 precious souls saved!! Lisa and 
Nancy accepted the Lord the same day in House #5 and one man, Steve in House 
#6.  October 12 Ronnie accepted the Lord as his Savior!!  
 

                   
               Lisa Thompson            Bro. Steve Colberson     Bro. Ronnie English 
               & Nancy Hoyer                 
 
The Lord is working in hearts and lives of the dear people the Lord has given us 
to minister to in these Homes.  Please keep them in your daily prayers as we 
seek to see them grow in grace and knowledge in God’s Precious Word! 
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October 1-4 we were in a Mission Conference at Faith Baptist Church in Colonial 
Heights Virginia with Pastor Gene Balance and the dear church family.  Had a 
wonderful time and were able to meet new Missionaries as well as Bro. Rodney 
Parrott and his dear wife Barbara who we had been in services many times 
together in Italy in Military Churches.  We had a great time and the Lord blessed 
greatly in all the services. 
 

October 7-8  Homecoming at the Church I was saved in years ago as well as 
visited my family.  My brother Harry Lee is not doing well and is bed ridden 
because he cannot walk due to the surgery he had a number of years ago.  
Please keep him in your prayers. 
 

October 9th Gantt Street Baptist Church hosted the Low Country Baptist 
Fellowship as well as their Fall Revival.  It was a great time of fellowship in the 
afternoon,  a wonderful meal and the evening service was a real blessing also as 
Dr. Joe Arthurs preached in the Evening Service. Thankful for Pastor Gene 
Rowell and the dear folk at Gantt Street for such a wonderful time of 
Fellowship!! 
 

Linda and I want to thank each of you for your faithful prayers for the ministry 
the Lord has given us and the faithful monthly support as well as special gifts 
some have sent. Please continue to keep us in your daily prayers. Until next 
Update Letter may the Lord richly bless each of you and your families!! 
 
In service for the Lord, 
Bro. Randall and Sis. Linda 


